
PASS the
HEROES ACT,
SAVE our PENSIONS!

Tell your Senators:

On May 15th, the U.S. House 
of Representatives passed the 
HEROES Act (H.R. 6800), powerful 
legislation to address the economic 
emergency brought forth by the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

The HEROES Act includes an effective, 
comprehensive solution to the 
multiemployer pension funding crisis that 
would provide long-term security for 
pension funds, including the B&C Fund, 
and beneficiaries.

The AFL-CIO has set up a toll-free 
number for members to call their U.S. 
Senators. Call 866-832-1560 TODAY 
and urge them to PASS the HEROES Act 
and protect your pension!

WE EARNED THEM. WE DESERVE THEM!

866-832-1560
CALL YOUR SENATOR:


